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Please Join us for the DCUV Annual Dinner and Meeting, Wednesday, May 27, 2015
Guest Speaker, Ambassador James Cason ‘66

5:30-6:30 PM - Registration, Hors D’oeuvres, Cash Bar - Top of the Hop 
6:30 - 9:30 PM - Dinner and Program,  Alumni Hall  

Please return the enclosed form with your dinner choice(s) and payment.

DCUV Meeting Agenda:  The DCUV will hold its very brief Annual Meeting preceding the dinner.  Members will have the 
opportunity to vote in the new Directors and approve the slate of Officers.  The DCUV will provide a list of Officers, hold-over 
Directors and nominated Directors on each table and at the Annual Dinner check-in table.

Speaker: Ambassador James C.  Cason ‘66, formerly  “Principal Officer of the U.S. Interests 
Section in Havana”.  This will be most timely and fascinating to hear what he has to say about 
relations between the U.S. and Cuba.  He was also U.S. Ambassador to Paraguay, and also served 
as Deputy Chief of Mission at the U.S. Embassy in Tegucigalpa, Honduras, and Kingston, Jamaica. 
Previously he served as Political Advisor to the Commander of the U.S. Atlantic Command 
(USACOM) and to NATO’s Supreme Allied Commander Atlantic (SACLANT). Ambassador Cason 
also served at U.S. missions in Milan, Italy; Lisbon, Portugal; San Salvador, El Salvador; Panama 
City, Panama; Maracaibo, Venezuela; Montevideo, Uruguay; and La Paz, Bolivia. He is currently 
Mayor of Coral Gables, Florida.

5:30 - 6:30 PM.    Top of the Hop.   Reception with ‘Heavy Hors D’oeuvres’ and Cash Bar 
Assorted Salamis, Roasted Tomato, Grilled Asparagus, Marinated Olives, Cured Garlic, Toasted Baguette, Smoked Salmon, 
Chopped Egg Garnish, Pastry Wrapped Brie, Apple and Fresh Berry Garnish, etc, etc.

6:30 - 9:30 PM.   Alumni Hall.  Dinner with Speaker, Ambassador James Cason ‘66 + Q&A 
Dinners all include Baby Greens Salad with Grape Tomatoes, Cucumbers, Vermont Goat Cheese & Balsamic Vinaigrette; 
Breads or Rolls with Vermont Whipped Butter; dessert of Tower of Carrot Cake with Vanilla Bean Creme Anglaise, Coffees and 
Teas plus your choice of:

Pan Seared Atlantic Salmon with Roasted Fingerling Potatoes, Spring Vegetables, Lemon Butter Sauce.  $47 per person, 
DCUV Member & Spouse.

Mustard-Crusted Prime Filet Mignon with Garlic Mashed Potatoes, Baby Vegetables and Cabernet Demi-Glaze.  $59 per 
person, DCUV Member & Spouse.

Mint and Honey Rubbed Rack of Lamb with Sweet Pea Risotto, Asparagus and Mint-Demi Glaze. $59 per person, DCUV 
Member & Spouse.

All the above dinners catered by the Hanover Inn with appetizers plus standard wait service, Inn administrative fees plus taxes 
will actually cost the DCUV over 30% more than what is being charged, but are being subsidized from the DCUV Treasury for 
members.

Any of the above dinners for Non-DCUV members will be $88 per person. It is not too late to join and see the enclosed 
membership application card on the back of the dinner selection card. Membership pays for itself very quickly with all the free 
DCUV events).

Reservations will be strictly limited to capacity on a first come, first served basis. We did so last year and unfortunately had 
to deny a number of late applicants as we surely will have to do again this year.  Applications will be taken from DCUV 
MEMBERS ONLY until May 14.  Thereafter non-members may also apply and reservations will no longer be accepted from 
anyone after May 21 or after all tables are filled, whichever comes first.  Checks must accompany reservations or they may 
be made on the DCUV website with a credit card or PayPal.  Look for a link for registration to appear soon from the Annual 
Dinner event page at:     www.dcuv.org/events/dcuv-annual-dinner  
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As reported in the last full Newsletter we were delighted to learn our 
DCUV President Dimitri Gerakaris ‘69 received the “2015 Award for 
Dartmouth Club President of the Year” from Suzanne Wiley Young 
‘77 of Alumni Relations at the Club and Group Officer Weekend. He 
has played a major role in actively pursuing more and better events 
for our members throughout his tenure. After receiving this award, he 
insists that the award was only possible due to a tremendous Board of 
Directors and a very active membership!!

On March 25, DCUV members were treated to a fun, educational evening at the Long River Studios and Gallery in Lyme NH. Included 
was a tour of the studios hosted by manager Dave Celone to view some of their very unique offerings along with free wine tasting provided 
by Peter Rutledge owner of Norwich Wines.

We then had a very interesting talk and demonstration by Louise Hamlin,, George Frederick Jewett Professor of Studio Art” at Dartmouth 
College. This was an opening presentation of her special custom fabricated prints along with a full explanation of the complex process that 
is used to make them. Her original artwork is digitally scanned at Thayer School of Engineering followed by 3D engraving to make master 
printing plates. She then uses these plates with different inks to custom print the final images that were on display and for sale. 

Many thanks to Dave, Peter and Louise for hosting such a fine event! 

 Final 3 dimensional art bouquet
Louise Hamlin and Dave Celone holding artwork

DCUV Officers and Board for 14-15 year
President 		  Dimitri Gerakaris ’69
First VP 			  Henry Nachman ’51
Treasurer 		  Paul Tuhus ’69
Secretary 		  John Engelman ’68
Membership Chair 	 Cheryl Abbott ’96

  Dennis Brown ‘70
  Stan Colla ’66 Tu’86 P’04
  Peter Frederick ’65   Dartmouth Veterans Liaison
  Clark Griffiths ’57, Th’58,GP’18; Newsletter Editor
  Alex Hall ‘10; Young Alumni Liaison, Webmaster  
  Bob Haynes ’73
  Meg Ramsden ’87
  Sue Reed ‘81
  Chuck Sherman ‘66
  Fred Wainwright Tu ’02 ;Sponsorship Chair
  Wes Whitaker MALS ‘10

Recent Event: Pungent Prints and Piquant Paintings 
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Third Tuesday Reception and Panel - Phil Schaefer ‘64 
          Tuesday, April 21, 5:30 - 7 PM  
Location: Note change to Filene Auditorium, Moore Hall, 
Hanover

Phil will lead a panel of 6 Veterans ranging from Viet 
Nam to Iraq to discuss: “Dartmouth Veterans - Vietnam 
Perspectives” and the eponymous book of which Morton 
Kondracke writes:

“These essays offer a remarkable look into almost the 
full range of Vietnam-era military experience—from 
harrowing danger and selfless heroism to desk-bound 
tedium, from pride in serving to disillusionment with the 
mission and the way it was conducted. It enriches the 
entire Dartmouth community to have these stories told.”

These are tales of what it was like for young men to 
go from the bucolic hills of New Hampshire to a land 
wracked by war and violence. The result is a collection 
of more than fifty accounts, showing the variety of 
experiences and reactions to this dramatic period in 
American history. Some soldiers were drafted, some 
volunteered; some supported the war, but many turned 
against it. Common to all the stories is the way in which 
war changes men, for good and ill, and the way in which 
the Vietnam experience colored so much of the rest of 
these writers’ lives.”

    Complimentary BBQ for DCUV Members preceding 
            Dartmouth/Harvard Baseball Doubleheader 
                Saturday, April 25, 12 Noon

Location: At the DCUV tent near the Baseball field (by 
corners of Wheelock and Park St.) 
The games begin at 1 PM 
For details, please see http://www.dcuv.org/events

                   

 Other Future Events underway for 2015 
       check http://www.dcuv.org/events

DCUV Alumni Day of Service 
Saturday May 2, 2015 9 a.m.-12:00 noon

The Upper Valley Haven 
713 Hartford Ave, White River Junction, Vermont

For more than 30 years the Upper Valley Haven has provided 
temporary shelter and educational programming for homeless 
families and adults as well as food and clothing to anyone in 
need. Please join fellow Dartmouth alumni for a morning of 
service at the Haven. Work outside to prepare the Haven’s 
gardens for the summer ahead of growing fresh fruits and 
vegetables; or help prepare nutritious meals in the kitchen.

 For more information or to volunteer, please contact Meg 
Ramsden ’87 Assistant Director, Alumni Leadership,| Dartmouth 
College at:

     Meaghan.ramsden@dartmouth.edu or 603-646-0974. 

                   DCUV Annual Book Awards 
       Recognition of Upper Valley High School Scholars 
               Tuesday, May 12, 2015 ,5:15 PM 
Location:Please note location change to Alumni Hall, Hopkins 
Center, Hanover NH. Refreshments will be served at 5:15 PM  
with the Program beginning at 5:45 PM

On this special occasion, High School Juniors selected by their 
schools are individually introduced and presented with a special 
book at the ceremony by Author Donald Pease. Last year there 
were 16 participants included in the photo below along with 
DCUV Membership Chair, Cheryl Abbott in the center who 
organizes the event. 
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The Dartmouth Club of the Upper Valley Would Like To Thank  
The Following Corporate Sponsors For Supporting Our Programs 

 
 

Architectural & Sculptural 
Metalsmithing 
Custom Designed Artistic Metalwork 
Dimitri Gerakaris ’69 
Canaan, NH  
(603) 523-7366 
www.art-metal.com & 
www.wallrelief.com 
 
Boloco  
Globally Inspired Burritos 
John Pepper ’91, Tu’97 
Hanover, NH  
(603) 643-0202 
www.boloco.com/stores/dartmouthcol
lege 
 
Borealis Ventures 
Venture Capital 
Phil Ferneau ’84, Tu’96 
Hanover, NH  
(603) 643-1500 
www.borealisventures.com 
 
Caldwell Law 
Estate Planning & Settlement 
Timothy W. Caldwell ’76 
Lebanon, NH  
(603) 643-7577 
www.estateandelderlawgroup.com 
 
Canoe Club 
Bistro with Live Music & Expanded 
Wine List 
John Chapin ’66 (adopted)  
Hanover, NH 
(603) 643-9660 
www.canoeclub.us 
 
Charter Trust Company 
Wealth and Investment Management 
Douglas Tengdin ’82 CFA  
Hanover, NH  
(603) 643-6509  
www.chartertrust.com 
 
Decato Law Office 
General Practice of Law 
Brad Wilder ’89 
Lebanon, NH 
(603) 640-2020 
www.decatolaw.com 
 

Downs Rachlin Martin PLLC 
Estate Planning 
Tom Csatari ’74 
Lebanon, NH 
(603) 448-2211 
www.drm.com 
 
Four Seasons Sotheby's 
International Realty 
Real Estate Sales & Services 
Linda Mayo 
Hanover, NH 
(603) 676-7647  
www.lindamayo.com 
 
The Hanover Group at Morgan 
Stanley 
Wealth Management 
Peter Stern Tu’87 
Lebanon, NH  
(603) 442-7945 
www.morganstanleyfa.com/hanoverg
roup 
 
Hanover Inn Dartmouth 
Boutique Hotel  
Alexandra Zullow 
Hanover, NH 
(603) 643-4300 
www.hanoverinn.com 
 
Ledyard Financial Advisors 
Wealth Management 
Holly Dustin ’81 
Grady George P’16 
Valerie Nevel P’16 
Fred Wainwright Tu’02 
Hanover, NH 
(603) 640-2698 
www.ledyardbank.com/Wealth-
Management.aspx 
 
Longacres' Nursery & Garden 
Center 
Garden Center 
Norman Longacre 
Lebanon, NH 
(603) 448-6110  
www.longacresnurserycenter.com 
 
Merrill Lynch 
Wealth Management 
Janet L. Saint Germain ’02 
Gary E. Webb Tu’79 
Hanover, NH 
(603) 643-3966 
www.fa.ml.com/stgermain 
 
 

Norwich Inn 
Historic Inn, Dining and Brewery 
Joe Lavin P’05 
Norwich, VT 
(802) 649-1143 
www.norwichinn.com 
 
Norwich Wines & Spirits 
Wine, Liquor & Beer Shop 
Peter Rutledge ’88 
Norwich, VT 
(802) 649-1970 
norwichwines@aol.com 
 
Roger Clarkson Real Estate 
Real Estate Sales & Services 
Roger Clarkson ’75 
Hanover, NH 
(603) 643-6004 
www.rogerclarkson.com 
 
The River Valley Club  
Health & Fitness Tennis & Spa 
Joe Asch ’79  
Lebanon, NH 
(603) 643-7720 
www.rivervalleyclub.com 
 
Star Johnson, Realtor 
Full Service Real Estate Brokerage 
William H. Johnson ’70 
Hanover, NH 
(603) 643-3942 
www.starjohnsonrealtor.com 
 
Wells Fargo Advisors, LLC 
Financial Services 
Financial Advisors 
Brian Doyle ’92S 
Peter M. Fahey ’94 
Sven B. Karlen, Jr. ’65 
Philip A. McCaull ’93 Tu’98 
William J. Thomas III ’94 
Lebanon, NH 
(603) 643-6060 
www.wellsfargoadvisors.com 
 
Wheelock Books 
Textbook Sales & Services 
Whit Spaulding ’89 
Hanover, NH 
(603) 643-6567 
www.wheelockbooks.com 
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